
 
 

NOTICE 
 

U.S. District Court for D.C. Selected to Participate 
in National Audio Streaming Pilot Program 

 
The U.S. District Court for the District of Columbia is one of thirteen district courts 
participating in a two-year pilot program authorized by the Administrative Office of 
the U.S. Courts.  As part of the pilot program, this Court will live stream audio of 
qualified civil proceedings via a dedicated YouTube channel.  Further information 
may be found on the Court’s website: https://www.dcd.uscourts.gov/national-audio-streaming-
pilot-program. 
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